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NNU Instructor Course 
starting  

January  18, 2021   
Many districts are in dire need for more Driver Education instruc-

tors to hire.  Spread the word to teachers interested.  We have 

changed the hour requirements to better fit Certified or Non-

Certified teachers and programs using IDLA.   There are stipends available to mentor teachers willing to help 

new instructors become certified.  Please contact Emily Kormylo for more details.  Click here to register. 

Don’t let your  

physical        

expire!   

You cannot teach driv-

er education without a 

current physical on file.  The pandemic is making it 

harder to schedule doctor appointments, so please 

plan well in advance of your expiration date.  If you 

are unsure when your physical expires, email 

ekormylo@sde.idaho.gov.  Here is a link to the Medi-

cal Examination Form available on our website. 

The updated Parent Supervised 
Driving Booklets are at the ware-
house and ready to be distributed.  
Please make sure that each parent 
is given one of the booklets.  They 
are not available at most DMV 
offices.  It is filled with helpful 
teaching tools that will assist par-
ents in guiding their new student 
drivers to be safe and successful 
on the roadways.  If you would 

like to have copies sent to your school, please email 
ekormylo@sde.idaho.gov with the amount you need and 
a physical mailing address.  They are in boxes of 150, but 
you can request as few or many as you want.  The booklet 
is also available in PDF form online.  Check out their web-
site at https://www.edrivermanuals.com/idaho/.        
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  MVOCCUPANT              MOTORCYCLE       PEDESTRIAN   PEDALCYCLE 
 OTHER (ATV, UTV SNOW 

MOBILE) TOTAL 

MONTH U R SUB U R SUB U R SUB U R SUB U R SUB   

JAN 1 5 6 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 6 

FEB 2 8 10 2 0 2 2 1 3 0 0 0 0 0 0 15 

MAR 1 6 7 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 1 1 0 0 0 8 

APR 2 5 7 1 0 1 0 0 0 0 1 1 0 0 0 9 

MAY 5 10 15 1 2 3 1 1 2 0 0 0 0 0 0 20 

JUN 2 16 18 0 3 3 0 1 1 0 0 0 0 0 0 22 

JUL 0 15 15 1 8 9 0 2 2 0 0 0 0 0 0 26 

AUG 2 17 19 2 4 6 1 1 2 0 0 0 0 1 1 28 

SEPT 4 11 15 0 4 4 0 1 1 0 0 0 0 0 0 20 

OCT 7 11 18 0 0 0 0 1 1 0 0 0 0 0 0 19 

NOV 2 11 13 0 0 0 2 0 2 0 0 0 0 0 0 15 

DEC 1 18 19 0 0 0 1 0 1 0 0 0 0 0 0 20 

TOTAL 29 133 162 7 21 28 7 8 15 0 2 2 0 1 1 208 

Idaho Transportation Department— Office of Highway Safety— 2020 Fatality Report 
U = Urban Roads  R = Rural Roads 

*Data limitations: This report is based on information provided by law enforcement agencies on crashes resulting in a death that 
occurs within 30 days of the crash.  Data is preliminary and is subject to change. 

2021 Professional Development Option: 
This is a great year to try out a membership to ADTSEA.  For $50 you will become a member and have access to Nation-
al presentations that would normally only be available if you traveled to the conference.  It would typically cost you 

many times this amount to pay for conference fees, travel, lodging, 
and meals.  Since ADTSEA is unable to hold live conferences this 
year as well, they have moved them to a more accessible (and 
affordable) format—online.  I would encourage you to take a look 
at some of the presentation options available by really incredible 
speakers.  Another bonus to becoming a member, is that these 
presentations also count towards your Professional Development 
in Idaho.  For more information, visit www.adtsea.org.     

2021 Professional 
Development hours 

due before  

May 31, 2021 
 

See the website for links 
to available trainings.   

 
The 2020 Highway Safety 
Summit videos will only 

be available to view until 
January 31st.   

http://www.adtsea.org



